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To: ALL PLANHOLDERS Copies: Darren Redfield, City Purchasing 
Jordan Toney, WSFC Utilities 
 

Date: June 6, 2023 
 

Proj. No.: WIN2001 

Subject: Addendum No. 3 
Peters Creek Outfall – FB#22241 
Owner:  Winston-Salem/Forsyth County Utilities 
 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 3 

 
ORIGINAL BID DATE:  June 7, 2023 @ 2:00 PM 
 
BID DATE HAS BEEN REVISED TO JUNE 22 @ 2:00 PM. 
 
The location is unchanged. Bid opening will be on the front steps of City Hall (101 North Main Street). 
 
No further changes at this time. 
 
A list of all bid set holders is available through a link on our website (www.hiepc.com) under the Project 
Links/Bid Documentation section. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the space provided in the Itemized Proposal Form for 
each bid submitted. Failure to do so may constitute grounds for the rejection of your Bid. 
 
HIGHFILL INFRASTRUCTURE ENGINEERING, P.C. 
 
 
Eddie Sasser, PE 
Project Manager 

http://www.hiepc.com/

